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Empowering Learning 

10 January 2022 

 
Dear families 
 
General information for Year 2 
 
We hope that you had a lovely Christmas. Please see below, important  dates and information which will be 
relevant for this term.  
 

 P.E. will usually be on Wednesday and Friday this term. Please ensure that children wear their PE kit 
to school on these days. As we will be using the hall and also going outside, please ensure that 
children have suitable clothing for the colder weather.   

 

 Reading: Children will change their books every week. Children should have their reading book and 
reading record in school everyday, as they will be asked to read with an adult. If you would like more 
than one reading book per week, please speak to a member of staff. We are continuing with the 
reading raffle competition this year. Children will receive 1 ticket if they read once per week and 2 
tickets if they read 4 times a week. These will be allocated on Fridays so please make sure their 
reading records are with them. 

 

 Homework will include: 
 

- Reading: Children are expected to read at least 4 times per week. 
- Homework menu: Children can choose from a range of different activities which will be 

linked to our topic. These will be sent out with your topic web. 
 
Important dates:  

 
Thursday 13 January  Nasal Flu immunisations 
Thursday 3 February  Lower School Coffee Morning 
Friday 18 February   Last Day of Term 3 

 
We are looking forward to our Big Question this term which is ‘What is special about Kenya?’. We will be 
exploring this topic as Geographers and Authors. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 2 team.  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
The Year 2 Team 


